UPCOMING EVENTS/ANNOUNCEMENTS

Valley View Adventist Academy will be having our annual Talent Show and Enchilada Dinner on Saturday, March 2. The tickets will be \$10 for adults and \$5 for children 12 and under and will be sold at the door beginning at 6:15 with dinner starting at 6:30. There will also be a silent auction with baked goods. If you would like to donate baked items or have questions, please call 489-2687. Join us on the 2nd and see all the talent at our church school!

VVAA CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION UPDATES...

ATTENTION: AG Church Members...On Sabbath, the 6th of April all Area Four Churches will be meeting at the Clark Center for our worship services. Following church, there will be a potluck and ALL churches have been asked to help out. For our church, we have been asked to bring SALAD for the estimated 600 people they are planning for. Please email Jill at jwooten@agadventist.org, call 489-6622 or leave a note on her desk so that we will know how many SALADS you are able to bring. Thank you!

Join Valley View Adventist Academy and the Area Four Churches as we celebrate 100 years of providing Christian Education. The Celebration will take place the weekend of April 5-7, 2013. Our keynote speakers are Atonte Myers, Power of the Lamb Ministries, Dr. Scott Nelson, Loma Linda University, and Professor Chris Blake, Union College. This will be a Spirit filled and Inspiring weekend! We are in need of old pictures prior to 1970 for our Commemorative Brochure. The pictures will be scanned and returned to you. If you have contact information for anyone who attended VVAA or former faculty, please forward it to Cheryl Vines at sc_vines83@att.net or call 805-929-3706.

VVAA CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION Mass Choir...If you love music and have experience singing in choirs and/or small groups, please join the Valley View Adventist Academy Centennial Celebration Mass Choir – OR - if you have played in the Valley View Adventist Academy Bell Choir (past or current), or have experience playing in other bell choirs, and you wish to play, the choir and bell choir performance will be at the Clark Center in Arroyo Grande for Sabbath services on April 6, 2013. To sign up and receive the sheet music, please contact Leonard Lutz at Iglutz@wans.net no later than February 15, 2013.

Singing Band at AG Care Center...TODAY at 3:00 pm.

Jonny and Liz Wilkening's New Address...is PO Box 681, Oak Bluffs, MA 02557. They would love to hear from their church family if you want to send a card or a note.

Valley View News

Many of us have had the benefit of Adventist Education so we know that the single most significant on-going outreach & community contribution to our local church is that of our school, Valley View Adventist Academy. VVAA desperately needs to rebuild our 100 year- old building. Our Centennial Campaign is well underway with \$771,000 raised, which is 60% of our goal. Won't you prayerfully consider a gift to VVAA? If you'd like to talk more about the project, please contact Tony Reyes at (805) 345-6850 or hreyes@vvaaonline.org. When making a donation, please remember to write your check out to **VVAA BUILDING FUND.** This needs to be a separate check specifically written to VVAA and NOT to your local church. Please mark your tithe envelop as VVAA also and place in the offering plate. Your treasurer will forward this to the school. Thank you so much for your loving support of our students, families and the VVAA Staff.

Church Family Giving through February 9th, 2013		
Tithe 2012 Year to Date	Received in 2012	21,829
	Received in 2013	24,619
	Over:	+2,790
Church Budget 2013 (YTD)	Need:	11,610
	Received:	12,325
	Over:	+715
Valley View Academy	Need:	19,900
Worthy Student Fund	Received:	7,017
2012 – 2013 School Yr.	Still Need:	-12,883

Welcome to the Arroyo Grande Seventh-day Adventist Church February 23rd, 2013

The Worship Service



Opening Song...Congregation

Welcome & Church Family
Announcements

Call to Worship...In Song and Prayer

Tithe and Offerings... Phil Ermshar (Conference Faith Advance)

Children's Story...Kristi Miller

Praise in Song...Congregation

Congregational Prayer...Larry Pena

Special Music

Receive His Word...Pastor Jerry Nelson Mizpah Benediction



Sanctuary Flowers Generously Provided by: Steve and Dorís Riehle

Happy Sabbath!

We're glad you've chosen to worship with us today!

Please join us following the Worship Service for our fellowship meal in the Fireside Room.

Prayer and Praise

Please continue to remember the following church members in your prayers...

Marilyn Matheny, Rion Naus and Ted Allen

February Birthday Blessings to:

Julie Chun (3rd), Ben Wooten (6th), David Mullin (9th), Kay Fuller (10th), Kal Chun (12th), Jo Turner (13th), Michele Herber (14th), Jordan Gutierrez (15th), Hayden Cale (21st), Leonard Lutz & Larry Pena (23rd).

If anyone has been left out, please leave a note on Jill's desk or send an email to jwooten@agadventist.org.

Sermon Schedule

March 2nd, 9th, and 16th.....Pastor Jerry Nelson

Information provided in this bulletin is subject to change without notice.

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION:

Pastor: Jerry Nelson

jerrynelson@agadventist.org (805) 441-1263 mobile

Office Manager: Jill Wooten

jwooten@agadventist.org (805) 489-6622



CHURCH WEBSITE

http://agadventist.org

CHURCH ADDRESS

240 Vernon Street Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 Phone: (805) 489-6622 Fax (805) 489-4412

OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 10:00 am – 3:00 pm



VALLEY VIEW ADVENTIST ACADEMY

Principal: Philip Ermshar
Office Manager: Terri Behrens

Office: 489-2687 Email: ValleyViewAA@gmail.com

Website: vvaaonline.org

VALLEY VIEW CHILDREN'S CENTER

Director: Jamie Sanbonmatsu Secretary: Elaine Allard

Office: 481-7534 Email: vvccchildren@hotmail.com

February - Elder of the Month

Please contact this elder for visitation needs or crisis.

Bob Bishop...(805) 481-0214

Sunset Calendar

Sabbath, February 23 rd	5:50	pm
Friday, March 1 st	5:55	pm